
The San Diego River Coalition; PO Box 80126; San Diego, CA  92138 

San Diego River Coalition 
 
 
June 14, 2012 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
RE: Proposed Quail Brush Power Plant 
 
 
 
On Friday, May 18, 2018, the San Diego River Coalition voted 11-1 to oppose the 
proposed Quail Brush Power Plant. 
 
The following motion was adopted: 
 
Locating an industrial power plant at the proposed location within the Mission Trails 
Design District of East Elliot would contradict and be incompatible with the mission, 
vision and principles of the San Diego River Coalition.  Therefore, we urge you to 
oppose changes to “laws, ordinances, standards and regulations” (LORS) needed to 
site the “Quail Brush Power Plant” within the Mission Trails Design District of East Elliot 
and upon a parcel one-half-mile from the San Diego River. 
 
 
For the record, several groups in attendance did not vote on this matter.  
 
Thank you very much for your consideration of our position on this important issue.  As 
an association of groups with a mission of preserving and enhancing the San Diego 
River, its watershed, and its natural, cultural and recreational resources, the Coalition 
felt this proposal was of such significance that we should share with you our opposition 
to this project.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 619-297-7380. 
 
     Sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Rob Hutsel 

     Chair 
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